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OHCRA Championships postponed 

The Oahu Hawaiian Canoe Racing Association’s Championship Regatta, 
scheduled for today at Keehi Lagoon, has been postponed (due to Tropical 
Storm Darby). 

The organization convened a meeting of its Executive Board and was awaiting 
a Saturday evening address by Mayor Kirk Caldwell to determine if Keehi 
Lagoon — as well as other Oahu parks — would remain open on Sunday. 

Three-time defending champion Hui Nalu is aiming to supplement its 
successful run while perennial powers Kailua, Lanikai and Outrigger also vie 
for the prestigious title. 

 


